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Dear John

Thank you for your letter of 5 June.

I agree with the sentiments it expresses.

I am happy to confirm that the Transport for London advice provided to me on fares will be
published as part of the relevant Mayoral decision form.

This will start with the decision to be taken on fares later this calendar year.

Yours ever,
r

Boris Johnson
Mayor of London
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